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From the left:
Philadelphia LEPC Coordinator Grant Shea; LEPC Co-Chair: Dave Binder (Tanner Industries)



LEPC Coordinator Grant Shea and Dave Binder asks everybody to introduce themselves.



LEPC Public Education and Outreach Chair Joan Przybylowicz and the new OEM 
Ready Coordinator Theodore Harkness provided readiness materials and evacuation 

maps for participants.



Chemtrek provides informational leaflets to participants.



Philadelphia Local Emergency Planning Committee
3rd Quarterly Meeting
July 23rd , 10:00 a.m. to noon
Fire Administration Building, Auditorium
240 Spring Garden Street

Accessibility Services
If anyone requires accessibility services, please email us at 
lepc@phila.gov or call 215-683-3261 at least two business days 
before the next meeting. 

Parking: On-street parking only. 
Fire Department lot is reserved parking only.

Public Transportation:
SEPTA Market-Frankford Elevated, Spring Garden Station
Walk west on Spring Garden, about a half block.
Cross 2nd Street. Pass City Fitness.
Next building is the Fire Administration Building. 
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